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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
This is to inform you that a change will be made to the following product. This notification is for your 
information and concurrence.  
 
Change Type 

1. New Hardware Revision. 
2. Box Content Change: Removed CD-ROM 
 
Product(s) Affected 

Part Number(s) Description 
Current  

Revision 

New  

Revision 

XSDRSN-02 XPress-DR: standard part A13 A14 

XSDRIN-02 XPress-DR-IAP: with installable industrial protocols A14 A15 

 
Description and Extent of Change 

1. The existing Ethernet transceiver (PHY) Integrated Circuit (IC) used in our XPress-DR products has 
been discontinued by the manufacturer and no longer available. A replacement to the chip has been 
qualified which will substitute the existing chip. The XPress-DR product has been validated both 
hardware and software in order to ensure the maximum transparency for customers and functional 
backwards compatibility (if any).   

2. The CD-ROM is no longer included in the box. CD-ROM contents, which may include software, 
documentation, and/or utilities, can be downloaded from the Lantronix website. 
 

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability 

There is no impact to product fit, form and function. 

 
Effective Date of Change 

Product shipment using this change will commence tentative in the beginning of October 2014. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Customer Support at 
(866) 649-0721 
 
 

 


